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The Leda Project was established by True Father in 1999 in the wetlands of the Pantanal, a region shared
by the nations of Paraguay and Brazil. True Father envisioned that it would become a place that would
help solve the worldwide problem of hunger.

The staff of the Leda Project send their heartfelt thanks to the American Unification community for a
magnificent new truck, donated by the Family Federation for World Peace and Unification (FFWPU).
The previous truck had perished after years of extremely valuable labor in the harsh conditions of the
Pantanal wetlands. This new vehicle will provide many years of equally valuable service and enable the
Leda Project to continue developing True Parents’ hope and vision for the future.




